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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 27 March 2024 16:01
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Y1 Parent Coffee Morning 17th April @ 8.55am

Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to a coffee morning in the school library on Wednesday 17th April following school 
drop off at 8:55am. 
 
The coffee morning will last up to 45 minutes and will be an opportunity for parents to share with me any 
ideas and views they have, and for me to share our school plans for Year 1 children this term. 
 
Younger siblings are also welcome to attend the coffee morning, but must be supervised at all times by their 
parents. If you are unable to attend, please do not worry, as we will share all information with parents via 
email later in the day. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Mrs Johnson 

Headteacher 
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